
Thank you to those families who have       

completed enrolment forms for next year.        

If you have a child who turns five before 

the 30th of April 2019, please come to the 

office and complete an enrolment form as 

soon as possible. Enrolment forms can 

also be downloaded from the school    

website at carltonprimaryschool.vic.gov.au 

 

Parent Opinion Survey 

Thanks also to those families who have      

already completed their surveys. 

Your thoughts are very important to us and 

I would encourage all families that received   

an online survey to fill it in.  The survey is 

open for one more week. It is completed 

online and can be accessed at any       

convenient time on desktop computers, 

laptops, tablets or smartphones. It should 

only takes 10-15 minutes  

 

Upstairs classrooms 

Staff had a tour of our refurbished upstairs 

classrooms last week and are very excited 

about how they are looking! We can’t wait 

for the move upstairs later in the year. 

Over the next few weeks teachers will be 

visiting other Melbourne schools with     

flexible learning spaces. They will talk to 

teachers and bringing back ideas about 

furniture and the use of spaces to support 

learning. They then will share their findings 

at our curriculum day in early September. 

Hot Chocolate Club  
Congratulations to the following  
children who have joined me at    
Hot Chocolate Club in recent weeks. 
They came for showing self-
regulation, bravery, persistence and 
the other behaviours that we know 
support good learning.               
Princes learning area -  Carmen  

Drummond  learning area - Stefan, Umar & 
Abdalla  

Rathdowne learning area - Aman, Nasma & 
Safia 

 

Leap into Learning 

It was great to see so many 

excited little faces arriving for 

the first day of our school  

readiness program earlier this 

week. The program will run for 

the rest of the year on Tuesday 

and Wednesday mornings from 

9am-11am. There are still places available for 

children who are enrolled to start prep at   

Carlton PS in 2019. Please see Sally if you 

would like more information. 
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Dates to  

Remember 

 

Friday August 31st 

Carlton’s Got Talent 12 
o’clock—Courthouse Theatre, 
349 Drummond Street 

 

Wednesday September 5th 

Curriculum Day—no school 

 

Thursday September 6th 

District athletic sports 

 

Friday September 21st 

Last day of Term three 

 

Monday October 8th 

First day of Term four 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Supervision 

Parents are reminded that teachers are on duty before school from 8.45-

9.00am and after school from 3.15 until 3.30pm. Children should not be  

unattended in the school grounds before or after these times 

 

 

 

 

 

Name: Sarvin 

 

Grade: 2/3 Drummond 

 

Book Title:  

Recycling Fun 

 

Why should other  

people read this book? 

This is a Peppa Pig 

book.  Peppa’s father 

and mother and brother 

put things in the dustbin.   

Peppa says “We don’t put 

bottles in the dustbin, we 

can recycle them” 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regards 

 

Julie Large 

 

 
Carltons Got Talent 

Students, teachers and families are starting to get very excited our the annual       
Carlton’s Got Talent performance! Well done to all the students who made it 
through to the final stage. This year the staff have been really impressed by how much 
time and effort students have put into their performances.  
The show will be on Friday August 31

st 
 at La Mamma Courthouse Theatre 

(Drummond street) at 12:00. We hope to see lots of families there cheering and 
supporting the very talented and brave performers!        
 
Thanks 
 
Lilly 
 
 

Carlton Primary 

School 
Cnr. Palmerston 

and  

Drummond streets 
Carlton 3053 

Phone: 9347 

6022 

 

      

 

What’s happening with the learning precinct   

redevelopment? 
 The huge COLA (covered outdoor learning area) frame went up over the 

course of last week 

 Next week part of Palmerston 

Street will be blocked off  for the 

machine that rolls out the COLA 

roof 

 The upstairs windows are    

almost complete 

 Large dividing doors between 

learning areas on level two 

have been installed 

 


